
BURTON WATERS BOAT CLUB

Due to a change of venue we are pleased to announce that our AGM will now be held at David Lloyd Leisure on 
Friday 11th November. The room will be available from 19:30 with the meeting starting promptly at 20:00.

AGENDA

ITEM SPEAKER NOTES
Welcome address Barry Jopson
Apologies for absence Hon. Sec.
Hon. Treasurers report Stephen Hayes
Membership Sec. report Barry Jopson
Liaison Officers report Stephen Hayes
Commodores report Barry Jopson
Election of Officers for 2023 Hon Sec.
Incoming Commodores address
Supporting your Club Barry Jopson
AOB & General Forum
NOMINATIONS FOR ELECTION OF OFFICERS for 2023

POSITION NOMINEE PROPOSER/SECONDER
Commodore Mike Waldron (by right)
Rear Commodore Barry Jopson (by right)
Vice Commodore John Varley M Waldron/B Jopson
Hon. Treasurer Vacancy
Hon. Secretary Laura Montgomery (as previous year)
Liaison Officer Stephen Hayes (as previous year)
Membership Secretary Barry Jopson (as previous year)
Committee Members Ann Jopson

Julie Varley
Vacancy
Vacancy

(as previous year)
M Waldron/B Jopson

The annual AGM is your opportunity to have your say on how the club is being run and to have your 
ideas/suggestions heard. PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2022

AT DAVID LLOYD LEISURE


